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\ Caring for homeless people in Croydon since 1976

Croydon Churches Floating Shelter needs sandwich makers
to support Nightwatch during the 20/21 shelter season!

Croydon Churches Floating Shelter (CCFS) is unable to operate this year but many of our
volunteers have asked if there’s another way they can help the most vulnerable in our local
borough during the pandemic.

Nightwatch, which runs a ‘soup run’ in the centre of Croydon every night of the year is
currently having to buy in sandwiches to cover the huge increase in demand for their nightly
food service. CCFS would like to help them!

CCFS trustees have set an ambitious target to provide 8 loaves of sandwiches to Nightwatch
every night during the shelter season — starting as soon as we can and finishing around the
end of March. The idea is that instead of hosting our guests for 8 evenings during
November and December, we would provide sandwiches on those nights for Nightwatch to
distribute.

CCFS would cover the cost of ingredients so all we’d need is your time!
Can you help?
To find out more, or to offer your time as a volunteer, please contact

Jonathan Baxter on 020 8777 3158

For more information about Croydon Nightwatch, please go to:
www.croydonnightwatch.org.uk

Thank you!


http://www.croydonnightwatch.org.uk/

